
 
 
 December 13, 2001 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1427 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau:  
 
 

Re:  APRIL 1, 2002 LOSS COST FILING 
STATUS REPORT 

 
 

As indicated in Bureau Circular No. 1426, the Bureau will be providing monthly circular updates 
on the status of Proposal No. C-343, the April 1, 2002 Loss Cost Filing until such time as that 
filing is resolved.  This circular is the first such update on this filing, which was submitted to the 
Insurance Department on November 13, 2001. 
 
Notice of the filing was published by the Insurance Department in the November 24, 2001 issue 
of The Pennsylvania Bulletin (Volume 31, No. 47).  The Bulletin notice provided for a period of 
public review and comment which runs 30 days from the date of publication of that notice, and 
thus will end on December 24, 2001.   
 
The Insurance Department review of the filing is in progress at this time.  The Bureau continues 
to work in cooperation with the Insurance Department toward an expeditious review of the filing 
and a timely determination about revisions in rating values to be effective April 1, 2002. 
 
Absent a decision on this filing in the interim, the next circular update with respect to Proposal 
C-343 will be issued on January 13, 2002. 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver  
   President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 

and other topics. 
 
 


